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January 3, 2002
Dear Walter,


We have talked with Dr. Moe about his interview with Allyson.  He found her to be a well balanced – normal six year old, for which we shall all be thankful.  He stated that she is somewhat fearful of new situations and is intimidated easily.  When faced with  new situations, she becomes anxious.  


She likes doing things with you and looks forward to more visits.   Sometimes, she isn’t sure what to expect from you and is a little fearful.  After all, you are a big man and you have an intimidating personality.  Dr. Moe found her to speak in a  straightforward manner with refreshing directness.   He does not see her as sophisticated enough to fabricate.  


Dr. Moe thinks that Family Therapy will be beneficial to both you and to Allyson and ultimately to J.J.  He expressed concern that in speaking with you, your concetnration was on the history of your problems with the system, rather than on Allyson.  He would like to see you able to “put yourself in her shoes.”  He will recommend that Allyson begin with a therapist in Prescott with the goal of transitioning to your home and to your family therapist.   Kris Davidson will alert you to the family therapist who will be on board for you in the near future.  Dr. Moe will recommend increased time between you and Allyson.  He understands the logistical problems and feels it can be worked out with patience and  in Allyson’s best interests.  


I concur with you about Dr. Moe being a straight shooter who calls it as he sees it.    He has no axe to grind with you and wants Allyson to successfully transition to you and a longed for family.  Although the momentum is going in the right direction, patience is needed at this time.  Take this as a very positive step forward in the right direction.  If you have any questions, give us a call.  Again, my best to you with the Arizona Breakfast Club and we shall look forward to seeing you on Monday for the 12:00 o’clock appointment.  







Very truly yours,







DeeAn Gillespie







For the Firm

dg/slm
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